From: Bell, Nick

Sent: 16 January 2018 11:07

To:

Cc: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: 1 Belsize Studio, NW3 - 2018/0206/T
Dear James,

Thank you for your email. Once this is registered | shall generate the decision notice and send it
to you which is likely to be today or tomorrow. Please wait to receive the decision notice before
carrying out the work however the council will not object to the works so if you want to book a tree
contractor now for the end of the week please do so. Please inform your tree contractor that there
may be a nesting woodpecker in the tree.

Matthias: Please log as CA notification in my name as: 1x ash - Remove snapped lowest branch
back to the stem. Rear garden of 1 Belsize Studios, London NW3 4AT. Please upload the email
below in place of an app. form and email me when it has been registered.

Kind regards

Nick Bell
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5939
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From: James Court [mailto

Sent: 16 January 2018 10:50

To: Bell, Nick <Nick.Bell@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 1 Belsize Studio, NW3

Dear Nick

Please see attached picture of tree we wish to remove snapped branch back to the stem of the tree



I am working on behalf of the homeowner
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Many thanks




